
Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara Kirk, 

Aart Kop, Joan Talbot, 

Judy Lewis, Joan Ranken, Narelle 

Connaughton, Norman Collins, 

Eunice Priestley, Marie Irwin, Reg 

Corbett, Marie McLean, Fr Kevin 

Murphy, Barry Stephens, Justin and 

Kylie, Lori-Anne Foran, Catherine 

Hulse, Peter Morgan and Jessica 

Madden. 

Altar Linen:  May Helen Kop  

Counting:  22nd May Vince Honan Barbara McCormack  

Flowers:  26th/27th May Bev Burnes Noeleen Norman 

 

Saturday  

27th May 

6pm 

Sunday  

28thMay 

8am 

Sunday  

28th May 

10am 

Ministers 
Mike Kennedy 

John Munce 

Pauline Morgan 

Jan Ganderton 

Netta Behringer 

Joan Neill 

Readers 
Colleen Palise 

Shane & Gemma 

Michel Nader 

Jeanie Dixon 

Sophie Kenny/ 

Alicia Hampson 

Gerry Ebbelaar 

Rest In Peace 

We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life, especially 

Leon Pallamountagne and Margaret 

Pike. 

A Message from Fr John 

The question of ownership can often cause us to ask what belongs to ourselves and what rights do we 

have to make claims over a particular item. We are called to recognise that in owning something we in-

vest part of ourselves in what we own. This is not just a matter of sentimentality but rather a way of be-

coming aware that our lives have an impact on others. However, while we need to know our legal rights 

and obligations we also need to ensure that the very thing we own does not own us. We can easily see 

how the more we invest in something the more it can preoccupy our thoughts and actions. What we 

need to discern is how do I discover what and who truly brings me life? What the Gospel articulates is that 

our lives are not solely our own we are called into relationships with God and each other which share a 

mutual obligation. We are called to experience how our lives formed in the image and likeness of God 

make us coheirs to the Kingdom. This is not ours by right but by adoption. God calls us into a relationship 

which is radically liberating so that we can live as sons and daughters by discovering what truly brings us 

life. 

What’s On Weekly 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Ladies Craft Group/Wrap With Love, meet 

in Presbytery, after Mass/10am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families &                   

      Peace 7-8pm 

What’s On Monthly 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive group meeting in Presbytery11am 

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla 

Phone: 4474 2024 

Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Mail: PO Box 23, Moruya N.S.W..  2537 

Website: http://www.cg.org.au/moruya/Home.aspx 

Parish Office Hours. Tuesday to Thursday, 10am – 1pm 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

22nd - 28th May 

Monday 22nd  Liturgy of the Word    9.15am 

Tuesday 23rd  Mass       5.30pm 

Wednesday 24th  Mass       9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday 25th  Mass       9.15am 

Friday 26th  Mass         9.15am 

Saturday 27th  Rosary       9.30am 

    Reconciliation   10.30am 

    Vigil Mass      6.00pm 

Sunday 28th  Mass at The Pines, Tuross    8.00am 

    Mass             10.00am 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. John Armstrong 

PARISH SCHOOLS 

St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 
Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 

Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 
Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Important Dates 

May 

26th Confirmation Retreat 

June 

18th Farewell Celebration 

22nd Confirmation with Fr 

 Tony Percy 

Parishioners wishing to be involved on the sub committee for Fr 

John’s farewell are asked to meet at the Presbytery on Tuesday 

23rd May at 10am. The farewell will be held at St Mary’s PAC with 

everyone bringing a plate to share e.g. spring rolls, sausage rolls, 

quiche, pizza pinwheels etc. For more information please contact 

Shane Madden on 44715453 or Rachel at Parish office 44742024. 

GENERAL NOTICES 
Parish Boundaries Map 

Check out the parish boundaries interactive map on the Archdiocesan Web-
site http://cgcatholic.org.au/ under PARISHES AND MASS TIMES. 
 

ARCHDIOCESEN NOTICES 
28 – May  

All are invited to the joint commemoration of the 500th anniversary of the 
reformation between the Lutheran Churches and the Roman Catholic 
Churches.  
 

Join Archbishop Prowse and Pastor Gabor at 5pm at St Peter’s Memorial 
Lutheran Church, Reid. A reception will follow commemoration service. En-
quiries 6248 0064.         
 

28 – May  

"Amicus”, a support group for widowed, divorced and separated Catholics  
will be holding its next gathering at the National Museum, Acton at 12noon 
for lunch at Broad Bean Café. Contact Rosemary: 6231 6665. 

THE JOURNEY CATHOLIC RADIO PROGRAM – AIRS 21 May 2017 

This week on the Journey, our very own Fr Steven Varney reflects on the 

gospel of John as read by Nick Weir.  The Catholic Guy, Bruce Downes 

reminds us to ‘Act before it’s too late’, Sr Hilda shares her wisdom from 

the Abbey about ‘God’s memory’ and Marilyn Rodregues , The peace-

ful parent  inspires us about ‘Creating Memories’. As always, we have 

some fabulous Christian music creating a show that is all about faith, 

hope, love and life. Go to www.jcr.org.au  or 

www.itunes.jcr.org.au  where you can listen anytime and subscribe to 

weekly shows by email. 

Congratulations to Liz and Mike Hallahan on 

becoming grandparents for the first time.  

A big welcome to Benjamin, a bundle of joy for 

parents Jess and Craig. 

We give our best wishes for the new blessing in 

your family. 

Where is Fr John this week? 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in  

Batemans Bay. 
 

Where is Fr Dominic this week? 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in Moruya. 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in         

Batemans Bay. 

Tithe/Planned Giving Renewal 

The new envelopes have arrived!! If you would like to join the 

planned giving or update your pledge please fill in the forms 

provided or contact Rachel at the Parish Office, 44742024 or 

Moruya@cg.org.au . Pledging an amount each week/year 

helps the parish budget for the following year. 

mailto:sach.moruya@cg.catholic.org.au
http://cgcatholic.org.au/
http://www.jcr.org.au
http://www.itunes.jcr.org.au

